
 

 

 

 

Shipping Business Unit Industry Bulletin  

Number 3 of 2015 – Coastal Trading Licensing System 
(CTLS) Routine Maintenance  
 

The Department of Infrastructure and Regional Development will be commencing regular routine 
maintenance of our application servers for two hours, from 9.00pm to 11.00pm on the last Friday of 
every month.  The Coastal Trading Licensing System (CTLS) will be unavailable during this 
maintenance.  The first scheduled maintenance is due to take place on Friday 27 March 2015 from 
9.00pm to 11:00pm EST. 

The outage will not affect application processing times. 

If you have any queries please contact the Shipping Business Unit by phone (02) 6274 7474 or email 
ras@infrastructure.gov.au.    
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